
Regarding 2024/2025 Transdev Bookable School Bus Services (routes V2, V43, V44, V63, 
V66, V67, S36) 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
We are planning our school bus services for the 2024/2025 academic year and would like your 
help to communicate to your pupils and parents to make sure that everyone has all of the 
information they need to know about our buses. 
  
Our school bus times and route won’t be changing for 2024/2025 but information can be found 
on our website at www.transdevbus.co.uk/school-bookings. 
  
Our routes continue to be pre-bookable only, and existing customers will get priority. In the 
coming days, they will receive an email to explain how to secure their place for the next year. On 
31 May, we’ll open remaining places to new customers to book from the above link. 
  
To ensure the safety and comfort of all of our customers, we’ll continue to operate on a strict 
bookings only system and we are limiting our numbers to that of the number of seats of the bus, 
therefore it’s imperative that everyone secures their place as soon as they are able to, we ask 
that everyone completes their bookings before 19 August. 
  
Further information, the booking link and FAQs are available 
at www.transdevbus.co.uk/school-bookings. 
  
I am here to help with any questions you have, but if students/parents have any questions 
please ask them to contact school.bookings@transdevbus.co.uk where our team will be happy 
to assist. 
  
Regards, 
  
Matt Burley 

Commercial Manager 

Transdev Blazefield Ltd 
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